
      
        

 
 
 

 
  

4/13/2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Families, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that we have a new online learning resource bank to 

assist you in helping your children engage in continued learning experiences. The 

Remote Learning Dashboard can be accessed via the APW website in the following 

places: Coronavirus tab, Student Resources, and Parent Resources.  

 

For elementary students simply click on the grade 

level, and for JSHS students click on the subject 

area. For teachers using Google Classroom, 

access codes are included. In addition, you will find 

links to several of the online programs your child 

was using in the classroom prior to the school 

closure. Finally, check out the Student Support 

Resources link on the Remote Learning 

Dashboard. This contains valuable information to 

promote social and emotional well-being during this 

time.  

 

We trust you will find this resource to be a valuable learning tool. Please stay connected 

through our APW Facebook page, email, and online learning platforms.  

 

Stay safe and healthy, 

Dr. Naomi Ryfun 

 

Click here to 
access. 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1I9SFob074DvB0ApnI1zcZrIn3IuzTQbi_2b838QHzQU/edit?usp=sharing

